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Naming proposal for a new residential development located at 

East of Assumption National School, Long Mile Road, Walkinstown, D12, 

(planning ref. SHD0011/19) 

 

 
 
This naming proposal refers to a new development at the above location as indicated on 

the attached site location map, which will consist of a residential complex.  

 
The naming proposed for this development is: 
 
Elanora Court (Cúirt Eileanór) 
 
The rationale given by the Developer for the naming proposal is as follows: -  There is a 

story/legend of the affair of Elanora Barnwell “the Rose of Drimnagh” and Irish Chief 

O’Brien which is associated with Drimnagh Castle which directly opposes the site in 

question.  

  
The Heritage Officer has deemed the proposed name as appropriate for this 
development. 
 
The naming; Elanora Court (Cúirt Eileanór) is considered suitable and is recommended 
for adoption. 
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Director of Services South City 


